
Littleton 
Co!mid° 

City Clerk's Office 
2255 West Berry Avenue 
Littleton, Colorado 80120 
303-795-3780 

August 26, 2019 

A W Restaurant Inc. 
dlb/a Wang's Gourmet 
12 E. Arapahoe Rd. 
Littleton, CO 80122 

RE: Liquor License Probable Cause Hearing 

Dear Licensee: 

This letter is to inform you that the Littleton Licensing Authority will be considering a matter 
concerning your Hotel & Restaurant liquor license based on the document enclosed. The 
Authority will decide if there is probable cause to hold a show cause hearing to determine if 
your license should be suspended or revoked. The meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
September 11, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chamber of the Littleton Center at 2255 
West Berry Avenue. 

You may attend, however no testimony will be permitted at this hearing. If the Authority 
determines that there is probable cause to move forward and a Show Cause hearing is 
scheduled, you will be notified of the date and time of that hearing and would be permitted to 
provide testimony at that time. 

Sincerely, 

etilteAddGOZ, 
Colleen L. Norton 
Deputy City Clerk 

Enclosure(s) 
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